
Parent Consultation  March 2019 

As you may be aware the Government have announced that Relationships and Sex 

Education (SRE) and Health Education will become statutory for all schools in September 

2020. 

Over the next year, both The Governing Body and staff will be working on developing the 

SRE policy for our school in order to meet the statutory guidelines. 

We would be grateful if you were able to take the time to answer these questions. 

23 responses received 

1. Would you be willing to be part of a parent focus group involved in curriculum 

and policy discussions? 

YES  16    NO       7 

Please leave name. 

 

2. Parents will be fully notified of our policy and curriculum arrangements prior to 

implementation.  How would you like this information to be shared. 

 

Website 2 Email    19  Parents Subject Specific Meeting   7  

(if there is enough to talk about in a meeting and if so straight after school if 

poss and children arrived) 

 

3. Would you like the school to support you in continuing conversations around 

SRE with your child/ren at home? 

YES   7   NO    16 

 

4. The draft DfE curriculum indicates that primary schools will be addressing topics 

such as Healthy, Positive Relationships, Respect for All, Different Families, Health 

and Well-being and Puberty.  Do you have specific thoughts or concerns around 

any of these subjects being addressed in school which you wish to share with 

us now, prior to us starting work on our policy and curriculum?   

Please comment below: 

 I’m happy for this to take place.  Relationship and Sex Education is very 

important from a young age – discussing all aspects in an age appropriate 

way. 

 I think it is a good plan especially if parents have support from teachers. 

 I think it is positive that these topics will be discussed in an age appropriate 

way 

 Yes, that some of the content is being introduced too early in the key stages 

(age appropriate).  I think this is shared by many parents I have spoken to 

about SRE 


